
WINTER HOLIDAYS EXTENDED 
Dear Parents, 

In view of the forecast of the Meteorological 

Department and the cold wave, as per the orders of the 

Basic Education Council and the District 

Administration, holidays are being declared for 

students up to class 12th on January 18 and January 19, 

2024. In these two days, online classes will be 

conducted as per the regular time table of the school, 

notification of which will be received on the school 

app. 

 

 
 


